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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

September 16, 2020 

 

Investigation of Shooting in Mayville, Wis. 

 

MAYVILLE, Wis. –  The Mayville Police Department and Wisconsin Department of 

Justice (DOJ) Division of Criminal Investigation (DCI) are investigating a multi-

casualty shooting that occurred at approximately 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, 

September 16 in Mayville, Wis. 

 

On September 16, the Mayville Police Department and Dodge County Sheriff’s Office 

responded to reports of a shooting outside of an apartment complex on Horicon Street 

in the City of Mayville.  

 

Four people are seriously injured, including the individual believed to be the shooter. 

Lifesaving measures were performed, and all four individuals were transported by 

air to local trauma centers. 

 

This incident has been contained and the public is not at risk. 

 

Assisting Mayville Police Department and DCI in this investigation are Dodge 

County Sheriff’s Office, Horicon Police Department, Lomira Police Department, 

Theresa Police Department, Wisconsin State Patrol, and the Wisconsin State Crime 

Laboratory. 

 

Currently, Horicon Street from Clark Street to County TW is closed and will remain 

closed while an investigation takes place. 

 

The investigation is ongoing and no further information is currently available. 

 

Please direct all media inquiries to Wisconsin DOJ. 
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